
Harold Steele Elementary School 
700 South Sarnoff Drive, Tucson Arizona 85710 

         520-731-6800  
         Principal Jessica Harris  

August 20, 2024 

Dear Stallion Families: 

We are pleased to notify you that in accordance with Every Student Succeeds Act, you have the 
right to request information regarding the professional qualifications of your child’s teacher.  
Specifically, you may request the following: 

● Whether the teacher has met State qualification and licensing criteria for the grade
levels and subject areas in which the teacher provides instruction. 

● Whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional status through
which State qualification or licensing criteria has been waived. 

● The baccalaureate degree major of the teacher and any other graduate certification or
degree held by the teacher, and the field of discipline of the certification or degree. 

● Whether the child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their
qualifications. 

If you would like to receive this information, please feel free to contact Jennifer Ferrell, Steele Office 
Manager at 520-731-6800 and she will be happy to assist you. 

Respectfully, 
Jessica Harris 

Principal Harold Steele Elementary 
520-731-6800 
Email: Jessica.harris@tusd1.org 
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